
 
PUBLIC NOTICE BY 

SOUTH BROWARD HOSPITAL DISTRICT 
 

The public is advised that South Broward Hospital District will conduct a meeting to open bids for the 
following construction project:  

Ultrasound Xray Room Relocation 
Memorial Hospital Miramar 

1901 SW 172nd Avenue 
Miramar, FL 33026 

 
Description: Includes providing a new class 1, siemens luminous agile / agile max system x-ray in the 
existing imaging suite. Two (2) new ultrasound rooms (class-1) and two new exam rooms are planned in 
the existing suite. The project scope also includes renovation of the existing nurse’s station to three new 
offices including pre-gowned waiting area (existing changing, sub-waiting area to remain). The renovation 
also includes HVAC modifications and utility services including electrical, medical gases, plumbing and 
fire-protection as required for the new reconfiguration. The project shall be a three-phase construction 
renovation and maintain operation of the department during the renovation. The project phasing shall 
include preparation and maintain ICRA barriers to properly separate the construction form the 
department. The project shall maintain the existing life safety exits and protocols during construction. All 
sprinkler heads shall be turned up in the renovated areas of each phase. the sprinkler system shall be 
modified as required for the new renovation configuration. 
 
The meeting will be held on Friday, March 14, 2025, at 12:00 P.M. ET, at the Executive Conference Room, 
3111 Stirling Road, Hollywood, Florida 33312.  

Members of the public are invited to attend the meeting virtually and should be aware that the meeting 
is subject to change or cancellation. The phone number is 1-872-242-9371 and meeting number (access 
code) is 234 154 818#. 
 
Any person wishing to appeal any decision made by the South Broward Hospital District with respect to 
any matter considered at such meeting or hearing will need a record of the proceedings, and for such 
purposes may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes 
the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is made.  
 
We are an equal opportunity agency. Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, 
any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this meeting is asked to advise the South 
Broward Hospital District at least 7 days before the meeting by contacting Vanessa Nazario, Director of 
Diversity, Equity & Inclusion at vnazario@mhs.net or at (954) 276-5293. If you are hearing or speech 
impaired, please contact the South Broward Hospital District using the Florida Relay Service at 1-800-955-
8771 (TDD) or at 1-800-955-8770 (Voice).  
 
Dated this 7th day of March 2025  
SOUTH BROWARD HOSPITAL DISTRICT  
3501 Johnson Street 
Hollywood, Florida 33021  

mailto:vnazario@mhs.net

